
     
 

        
 

     

          
    

         
    

    

            
      

       
             

       
  

         
  

Document 13

Process for determining remuneration of the Commonwealth 
Government CEOs 

•	 The Australian Government Remuneration Tribunal determines the remuneration of the 
NDIA CEO. 

•	 A review of remuneration can be requested. 

–	 To seek a review of remuneration, a submission requesting such a review and 
outlining reasons must be put to the Tribunal.  

–	 The Tribunal prefers to receive submissions from a Portfolio Minister, or a 
Secretary, Program Manager or Employing Body (in respect of a principal 
executive office - PEO) with responsibility for the relevant office(s). 

–	 Submissions can be put in at any time at which a submission can demonstrate 
significant changes or developments that affect the office. It should be noted, 
however, that the Tribunal is more likely to adjust remuneration for an existing 
office after any changes to that office have actually occurred and have had a 
demonstrable effect on the office’s responsibilities and workload, rather than in 
anticipation of any changes. 

–	 The guidelines note that it is preferable to include an indication of support from 
the responsible Minister. 




